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CITY OF ELEPHANT BUTTE—PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT  

L-R: Louis Savereux, Bowen Clark, Caleb Luquin, Gavin McClintock, David Smith, 

Paul Rintelen.  

The City of Elephant Butte’s Public Works Department received new uniforms recent-

ly. David “Smitty” Smith is the Field Operations Supervisor for the City of Elephant 

Butte. He has a great crew to help maintain many aspects throughout the city; water 

system, wastewater treatment plant, facility maintenance, vehicle & equipment 

maintenance plus any unexpected occurrences. Rain or shine this crew is ready to 

work hard for the city!  

 

CODE ENFORCEMENT CORNER 

It is the objective of the City of Elephant Butte to protect the health, safety and 

welfare of its citizens. The City of Elephant Butte has noticed that property 

owners are making landscaping improvements to their properties throughout 

the city. It is encouraged by city staff to inquire about utility easements and 

property boundaries prior to landscaping property. City Code Reference 

154.20, use of streets for drainage and erosion control purposes is prohibited. 

It is recommended that property owners who have landscaping along their 

property abutting the roadways consult with code enforcement to verify that 

the landscaping is compliant with code. Thank you all for your consideration in 

this matter.  Here’s to a safe and Happy New Year,  

Tudy Romero, Code Enforcement Officer   575.744.4892 Ext.104 - 
t.romero@cityofebnm.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE CLOSURES 

City Hall will be closed 

in observance of        

President’s Day on   

Monday, February 17, 

2025. 

 

MEETINGS: 

Zoning Commission 

Meeting Tuesday, Febru-

ary 4, 2025, at 10:00am.  

Public Utility Advisory 

Board Meeting Tuesday, 

February 11, 2025, at 

10:00am.  

Regular City Council    

Meeting  Wednesday     

February 12, 2025, at 

2:00pm.  

 

OFFICE  

HIGHLIGHTS:  

Happy Birthday to    

Bowen Clark!  

Happy Birthday & Work      

Anniversary to Keasha 

Hill! 

Happy Birthday to Gavin 

McClintock!  
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L-R: Lindsey Cobleigh, Lt. Joseph Farless, Joseph Henry,  Cynthia 

Young, Autumn Long, Chief Long. (Lt. Joseph Green not pictured)  

 

ELEPHANT  BUTTE FIRE DEPARTMENT  

The Elephant Butte Fire Department Awards Meetings for 2024 was 

held on Tuesday January 21, 2025. Six awards were given out for 

2024.  Outstanding Service Award—Joseph Henry,    Outstanding 

Service Award—Lindsey Cobleigh, Most Improved—Cynthia Young, 

Nurse of the Year –Autumn Long, Most Dedicated—Lt. Joseph      

Farless, Firefighter of Year– Lt. Joseph Green. The City of Elephant 

Butte presented Chief Long with a certificate of appreciation for his 

dedication and hard work this past year. Here is to another successful 

year!  

Contact Chief Long for additional information; 575.740.9207 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elephant Butte Fire 

Department  

Business Meeting 

Tuesday, February 4, 

2025, at 6:00pm.  

February 11, 18, 25 

2025, are all training 

nights for the EBFD 

Crew.  

Additional trainings 

and special events may 

be added throughout 

the month.  

Lindsey Cobleigh, City Clerk—575.744.4892 cityclerk@cityofeb.com  

Elephant Butte Fire Department  
101 Water Ave. PO Box 867 
Elephant Butte, NM 87935  
(575)744.5000 


